
From the Mayor’s Office  
 
Two Thousand, Two Hundred and Ninety-Five (2295) Confirmed Cases of COVID-19 in Plainfield.  
 
July 20, 2020 
  
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
  
There are three (3) new COVID-19 cases to report today, bringing our total to two thousand, two-hundred and ninety-
five (2295). Since Thursday, July 16, one hundred and nineteen (119) additional persons have been quarantined. There 
are no new deaths to report since Wednesday, July 1. The total number of fatalities stands at one-hundred and ten 
(110). 
 
Stay safe and may God continue to bless you. 
  
Creating One Plainfield, One Future 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Adrian O. Mapp, Mayor 
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